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The Doe Fund’s Webster Green Certified LEED Gold
December 14, 2021 - Front Section

New York, NY The Doe Fund announced its Webster Green residence, which provides affordable
and supportive housing for over 100 tenants, received a Leadership in Energy and Environmental
Design Gold rating from the U.S. Green Building Council (USGBC). This exclusive certification is
proof of a building’s construction and operation at the highest level of sustainability.

Webster Green, part of The Doe Fund's growing portfolio of 16 affordable, supportive, and
transitional residences throughout New York City, opened in 2019 and was designed by Magnusson
Architecture and Planning, PC. The $30 million joint venture with Robert Sanborn Development
consists of a single, eight-story structure with a mix of studio, one-bedroom, and two-bedroom
apartments.

Located on a former greyfield site, the 77,000 s/f building consists of 41 supportive units and 41
affordable units. Residents qualifying for supportive services receive assistance from The Doe Fund,
including comprehensive case management, assistance with daily living skills, and referrals for
medical, psychiatric and substance abuse treatment, as well as vocational services.

“The Doe Fund is proud to provide the highest-quality affordable and supportive housing to
individuals and families facing economic hardship, recovering from homelessness and substance
abuse, and living with physical disabilities, mental illness, and HIV/AIDS,” said John McDonald,
executive vice president of The Doe Fund. “We believe that everyone deserves to live with dignity,
and Webster Green’s LEED Gold certification shows that commitment in action. New York City
needs more state-of-the-art affordable and supportive residences for those in need.”

Fernando Vila, the project’s lead architect, said, “Designing for sustainability means designing in a
way that respects people’s health. The concept behind Webster Green was always focused on
improving the physical and mental wellbeing of residents, so sustainability was a top priority. LEED
offered a clear and comprehensive approach to meet the design goals for this development and we
couldn’t be prouder of the result.”

“Robert Sanborn Development is committed to developing sustainably-designed, energy efficient
affordable and supportive housing. We are extremely proud to have worked with The Doe Fund as a
partner on the development of Webster Green, and we celebrate its commitment to providing
exceptional living environments for its clients,” said Robert Sanborn.



“LEED is a transformative tool that ensures a building is designed and operated to achieve high
performance, improve human health, and protect the environment,” said Mahesh Ramanujam,
president and CEO of USGBC. “By prioritizing sustainability, The Doe Fund is leading the way in
boldly reimagining what affordable and supportive housing can be.”

Webster Green also won a building award from the Queens & Bronx Building Association in 2019,
as well as a Best in American Living Award from the National Association of Home Builders in 2020.
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